
 

 

  
 

 
OAWLC_2 
25 May 2021 
Please find response below 
 

Thanks for your email. 

 

OAWLC gratefully welcome the representation of approval from a respected local 
business such as Argos Bakery. We certainly think that, if successful, the club's 
proposed move to Stromness may benefit the local economy and shops through 
increased footfall. 

 

Kind regards 
 
Orkney Amateur Weight Lifting Club 


